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World Book Day
On Thursday 5th March we will be celebrating World Book Day, (please see http://worldbookday.com/ for more information).  For a £1 

donation, the children may come to school dressed as their favourite book character. The money raised will go towards Book Aid 
International, which supplies brand new books to many libraries across the world.
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